
Attendance at all other workshops are free of 
charge. It will help if you give advance notice of 
which sessions you would like to follow. We, the 
summer school committee, will be happy if you 
already now can notify us if you are coming.
This way we can continue our planning. Should 
the summer school be stopped due to the 
pandemic, your payment will be refunded. Our 
National Spiritual Assembly will decide this by 
the end of May.

Welcome to the Norwegian Bahà`i summerschool 2020 at Beitostølen 
The National Spiritual Assembly of Norway and the summerschool committee extends a harty welcome to all at 
this year`s summerschool entitled «Promoting Prosperity and Humankind»

Welcome to a very inspiring week with main speaker Dr. Firaydoun Javaheri. A 
former member of the Universal House of Justice from 2003 - 2018, member of 
International Teaching Centre, and Board member in Africa, he possesses a PhD in 
agriculture. Dr. Javaheri has lived many years in Africa; 2 years in Gambia and 25 
years in Zambia where he served his community in social and economic 
development. In Zambia he also helped to inaugurate the Banani International 
Secondary School for girls.

In addition to this, Raymond and Furugh Switzer from Hungary will be 
holding afternoon sessions with a focus on challenges in marriage. During 
this week they will also hold separate sessions for youth, the program 
here is still being developed. There will also be a separate session for 
adults where they will give talks on the Power of Words: conscious 
parenting from cradle to adulthood.

The childrens`programme will have a new and exciting approach built on
Ruhi Book 3 in a very creative way.

The rest of the afternoon program will be richly varied, 
from music sessions to art with dear Mr. Tooraj, and Ruhi 
Book 8 with Dr. Javaheri. Tooraj will buy material for his 
art sessions and he needs to know how many will be 
attaining his class. The sessions are therefore binding, and 
fees will have to be paid in advance. Payment of 300 kr. 
can be made to Vipps no. 545637 .


